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Cherry Blossom Nursery School Newsletter

October – December planning
Child Initiated Contexts/Emerging Interests
2-3 Area
The children’s interests for this term are Autumn, Nature and Outdoors.  The children will participate in a variety of activities related to their interests and due to being outdoors, can you please ensure you provide suitable clothing with the colder weather approaching.

 

3-5 Area
The children’s interests for this term are Science, Understanding our emotions and Transport.  The children will experience a range of science experiments and measurements and to promote learning are going to create a feelings wall and a calming corner. 



0-2 Area
As always we will continue to promote practice in creating caring and nurturing
areas that allow wellbeing, communication, curiosity, inquiry, and creativity to allow our children to flourish.  Learning opportunities and experiences will always be on offer, our 0-2’s are very much enjoying messy play at the moment!


 

Cherry Blossom Newsletter Date 
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Special Points of interest :

Back Garden 

Halloween

Christmas 















Other news [bookmark: _Hlk10191970]New staff

We would like to welcome Rebecca Seaby and Zoe Sime to our Cherry Blossom Nursery School team as Early Years Practitioners.  
Both Rebecca and Zoe have achieved their SVQ level 3 qualification.  
Zoe has 13 years’ experience as both an Early Years Practitioner and a 2-3 Senior Practitioner, therefore, will be based in our 2-3 room (with Corris dropping to part time.)  
Rebecca has 6 years’ experience as an Early Years Practitioner and will be based in our 0-2 room. 

Corris Bennett our Early Years Practitioner in 2-3’s has been accepted to Dundee University to commence her Primary School Teaching degree.  We are still lucky to have Corris working part time with us at Cherry Blossom Nursery School and wish her all the best during her time ahead at university.  

  










Headlines Back Garden

THE BACK GARDEN IS FINALLY FINISHED!! 
A massive thank you to Craig for his very hard work. The children cannot wait to play in the “new garden”. We have adapted our back garden to maximise our outdoor space to allow more outdoor play for the children and will continue to provide more exciting learning opportunities and experiences.

Halloween 

Fun day at Cherry Blossom Nursery School on Friday 30th October.  Please come dressed for the day, however, nothing too scary!!!

Activities will be limited due to the pandemic and infection control, however, the children will have fun and enjoy! 
Helen has also prepared a Halloween menu which looks very tasty!

Christmas 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to celebrate Christmas in our usual way this year – disappointing for us all, however, we will keep you updated with our Christmas plans.
We have donated to the West End Community Council as we will not be participating in our annual Christmas Nativity or Perth Road Christmas light switch on.
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New starts

We would like to welcome Orla, Martha and Erin to the 0-2 room.

We would like to welcome James to the 3-5 room.
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